April 2015
Dear 8th Grade Parents,

As the 8" Grade students at Holy Spirit School prepare for high school, |
will be organizing an informal Lunch Bunch to discuss the topics that
the students are most concerned and excited about. Many of our g
graders have been at Holy Spirit for years and the transition can be
daunting! And many students are excited about the adventure ahead!
And most students are feeling a combination of the two!!l This lunch
bunch will provide a forum for discussion on what is ahead and ways to
ease the transition from grammar school to high school. -

- I will be meeting with the boys on Tuesday and the girls on Thursday.
By signing below, you are giving permission for your child to attend the
gt Grade Lunch Bunch. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Thanks!

Meg Gillespie
School Counselor
Holy Spirit School

i, give my

child permission to
participate in the 8" Grade Lunch Bunch from April 21, 2015 until May
28, 2015,




